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Trust God, Love Always, Aim High 

 

 

Thursday 8th February 2024 

Re: SIAMS Report 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following our SIAMS inspection on Wednesday 17th January 2024, we are delighted to share with 

you our report, which is attached to this letter and available on our school website. 

During the inspection, Mr. Rob Dean, identified many school strengths and found,  

“Canon Sharples is a welcoming and inclusive school.” 

The report notes that,  

“There is an overwhelming sense of Christian love and the wellbeing of everyone is a high 

priority.” 

“Pupils and adults are part of a Trust family, where everyone belongs and is well cared for.” 

“All individuals have a valued and listened-to voice, promoting a culture of inclusion.” 

Overall, the inspection found that, 

“Canon Sharples Church of England Primary School and Nursery is living up to its foundation as a 

Church school.” 

 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support and hope that you enjoy reading the full 

report. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. J. Woodcock 
Executive Headteacher 

http://www.canonsharples.wigan.sch.uk/

